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Mr. Barney Chan

Alameda County Health Care Services Agency
Environmental Protection

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250

Alameda, California 94502-6577

Site Review for Closure
Pacific Supply Company
1735 24th Street
Qakland, Califormia

Dear Mr. Chan:

As per our recent telephone conversation, it is our understanding that you are
reviewing information regarding soil and groundwater investigation and
remediation work at the Pacific Supply Company site, with the intent to evaluate
the site for closure. You requested information regarding a summary of work
completed at the site that would assist you in evaluating the site closure request. I
have briefly reviewed our files and was not able to find a comprehensive summary
document of all the work completed at the site to date. In lieu of such a document I
have prepared a list of documents which should be in your files that provide
information on soil and groundwater quality and remediation activities.

/ Report of Findings. Soil and Groundwater Investigation - November 30, 1990
Boring logs, soil analytical data and initial groundwater data for monitoring wells
W-1 through MW-7

Report of Findings Vapor Extraction Pilot Study - November 18, 1992
Boring log and soil analytical data for vapor extraction well VEW-1

Soil Investigation Report - May 24, 1993
Boring logs and soil analytical results for soil borings B-1 through B-10

I/é apor Recovery Well Installation Report - February 7, 1994
Boring logs, and soil and groundwater analytical results for vapor recovery wells
VRW-1 through VRW-9
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\/-"'ngi-annual Monitoring Report and Final Treatment System Operation Report:

July 1996 - August 28, 1996
Summary of Vapor Extraction System Operation

Groundwater Investigation and Monitoring Report - December 14, 2000
Summary of monitoring well analytical results to date and soil and groundwater
analytical results for off-site borings B-10, B-11 and B-12

Should you require any additional information regarding the history of
investigation and remediation at the site please do not hesitate to contact me at (707) (:T' )
838-3027.

Sincerely,
o) Gl dior)iee 3370 Gumbat
Carl Schwab, R.G.

Senior Geologist

cc Ms. Normita Callison




